
Submitter: Colleen  Schlonga  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose the return to in-person voting. Being able to vote by mail allows 

citizens to review the voters guide while filling out their ballots, leading to better-

informed voters. Vote by mail also allows employed voters to not take time away from 

their already busy days, between work, home, family, and other responsibilities. 

Reject SB 210! 


